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NOTICE OF TERMINATION 
 

AWARD FOR RFQ #AIR2024-2025 
Furnish the Service and Maintenance of DOW’s 
Various Air Conditioning Units for the Period 

July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Hawaiʻi Administrative Rules (“HAR”) § 3-126-38(a)), the subject contract award is 
hereby terminated. 
 
The subject award was made pursuant to HAR § 3-122-35.  It was later determined that HAR § 3-
122-35 is inapplicable to this particular procurement, which was conducted pursuant to Hawai‘i 
Revised Statues (“HRS”) § 103D-305.  
 
Therefore, the Chief Procurement Officer determined that termination of the contract award is in 
the best interest of the Board of Water Supply.  
 
 
 
Ryan Smith      Joseph E. “Joe” Tait 
Procurement Officer     Chief Procurement Officer 
rsmith@kauaiwater.org    Manager and Chief Engineer 
(808) 245-5436 
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